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Branch Circular No 02/24  

To: Members of the NEC 
       All Branch Secretaries         

January 2024 

This replaces the blank document you received last week. 

 

Dear All 

DEATH OF PAST PRESIDENT MR ERIC EVANS MVO QPM 

 

It is with sadness that I report the sad loss of Mr Eric Evans MVO QPM who passed away peacefully in 

hospital after short illness on the 3rd January 2024.  He was the President of the Association from 2008 

– 2013 and the Vice President from 2005-2008 . He was also Chairman of Gwynedd Branch and the 

Wales Region. 

 

Funeral arrangements have yet to be announced and the family has requested no cards or flowers.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Alan Lees 

CEO 


